
From: Tim Eato 
Sent: Friday, 6 November 2020 2:15 PM
To: Exemptions
Subject: CPB Contractors – N10000537 – Submission’

Hi, 
 
I am a subcontractor for CPB, recently I have utilised both KJ Transport Consultants and Castor for two different 
issues and found both to be extremely knowledgeable in the space of HVNL, I have previously had experiences with 
other auditors in this space that have had no knowledge of HVNL . I understand and support CPBs approach on this 
and see the benefits to road safety.  
 
My previous experience in the Navy and in particular the incident on the Westralia, I am supportive of the auditing 
requirement and see that all CPB are doing is ensuring the quality of the audits by offering a selection of prequalified 
HVNL auditors. I wish this approach was implemented sooner as I think it has the potential to save lives.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
Tim Eato 
 
Business & Compliance  Manager 
 
M:  
E:   
T: 1300 071 007 

 

 
 
 
 




